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Attendees: 
 
Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz, co-chair 
Joanna Masingila, co-chair 

 

 
Randi Bregman 
Herman Frazier 
Tula Goenka 
Andy Gordon 
Huey Hsiao 
Sheila Johnson-Willis 
Sam Leitermann 

Lynn Levey 
Bobby Maldonado 
Abby Perer for Gabe Nugent 
Pam Peter 
Cory Wallack 
Barry L. Wells

 
Rebecca Reed Kantrowitz and Joanna Masingila, co-chairs, welcomed the group. 
 
Minutes from the March meeting were approved. 
 
Students from A Men’s Issue and Femme Noire discussed plans for Slut Walk, a transnational movement of 
activist marches that protests explaining or excusing rape by referring to any aspect of a woman’s appearance 
or dress.  Task Force members had some questions and suggestions for the students and encouraged the 
students to continue to work with University officials to help ensure a safe and successful event. 
 
“It’s on Us” week events were reviewed.  The week was judged to have gone well.  The Task Force members 
suggested that it would be good for us to benchmark our “It’s on Us” efforts against those of other schools and 
colleges, and publicize our success.  
 
Representatives of the committees reported: 

The Communications Committee worked on It’s On Us week. 
 
The Education Committee is re-examining its role as it relates to the work already being done by the 
Office of Health Promotion. 
 
The Assessment Committee has gleaned ideas for moving forward on assessment. 

 
The group discussed strategies for next year:   

There was discussion about right-sizing the group and changing the frequency of meeting.  Members 
felt that a broad-based group was good and that there is no expectation that everyone will attend every 
meeting. 
 
Barry L. Wells summarized how and why the Task Force was designed in the beginning, based on the 
recommendations of the Education Advisory Board.  There was a desire for the Task Force to be 
inclusive, which resulted in a very large group.  
 
It is important to include students, especially those who are already doing the work. Students should be 
involved in the selection process of their representatives on the Task Force. 
 
There was discussion of the goals and purpose of the group.  This is a permanent group and it is meant 
to identify gaps, assess needs, access appropriate resources, and see projects through to completion. It 
is not necessary to have the Chancellor’s approval on everything. 
 



 
The Task Force should advocate for more resources for existing entities such as the Office of Health 
Promotion and the Office of Equal Opportunity, Inclusion and Resolution Services. 
 
The group will develop a plan for on-boarding new members. 

 
At the next meeting, the group will solidify its recommendations for what the Task Force will be going 
forward. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 4:30 

 


